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              Address all Correspondence 

        Hon Secretary VCCA(Q) Inc 
   1376  Old Cleveland  Rd, 

        CARINDALE.   Q. 4152 
                                                       secretary.vccaq@gmail.com 
9th October 2015 
 
Studebaker Car club of Qld. Inc. 
 
Dear Secretary  Greg Devantier 
secretary@studebakerqld.org.au 
 
Good Afternoon 
 
You and your club members are invited to attend the book launch of “Queensland’s Motoring Dawn” by Richard 
McDonough.   This will take place at: 

 Veteran Car Club rooms on  
 Sunday 18th October 2015 at 10am.  
 

The local Federal Member Terri Butler will officially launch this interesting book.  Richard McDonough is a 
Queensland gentleman who is very interested in early Queensland motoring and has completed years of research. 
 
As morning tea will be available, the ladies would appreciate it if you could let either the Veteran Club Treasurer 
Hazel Burley or myself know the number of persons who will be attending, for catering purposes. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rhonda  Guthrie       Hazel Burley 
Hon. Secretary        Hon. Treasurer 
Veteran Car Club of Queensland      Veteran Car Club of Queensland 
guthrie45@bigpond.com      bowtie@aapt.net.au 


